
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               20th December 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Kindness is a gift everyone can afford to give’ 

 
 

Y2 Swimming 
 

Children in Year 2 will be starting their 
swimming lessons on Tuesday 7th January. 
They are to come to school wearing their 
swimming costume underneath their school 
clothes and bring underwear with their towel 
in a bag (school does not have spare 
towels). Girls are to wear a one-piece bathing 
suit and boys are to wear swimming trunks. 
Swimming caps must be worn by all children. 
An email with further details has been sent 
via Arbor.  
 

 

Happy Christmas 
 

The staff at Lister Infants would like to 
thank all our families for their very kind gifts 
and wish you all a very happy and peaceful 
Christmas. We look forward to seeing you on 
Monday 6th January at 8:45am. 
 

 

Nursery Performance 

Thank you for coming to Nursery’s Sing-a-long 
on Tuesday – we thought they were wonderful, 
we hope you did too? 

 

PARTY DAY 
 

The Children enjoyed party day on Thursday.  
Once again our fabulous kitchen staff 
prepared some lovely food and we had a very 
special visitor who gave everyone an early 
Christmas present. 
 

 

School Bags 
 

Just a gentle reminder - some of the bags 
that the children are bringing to school are 
far too big for the classroom boxes – please 
bring  a smaller bag or alternatively, we   have 
some book bags available for £3 at the office. 
Please also limit the keyrings to 1 per bag as 
they often get lost or broken. Thank you for 
your continued co-operation. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

07871782263   - School Mobile 
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          96% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   94%           
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   96% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   94%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    88% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   88% 
 
2 classes in green this week! Well done to 
Bluebells, and Poppies  for fabulous 
attendance! Keep it up! 
 

Overall Attendance 
92% 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Return to school: 
Monday 6 January 

8:45am 
 

Asda Cashpot for Schools 
 

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone 
who has helped to raise much needed funds for 
our school from the ‘Asda Cashpot for Schools’ 
campaign. We are truly grateful and the money 
will be put to good use. 
 
 

 

Topics 
 

The topics for next term are as follows: 
 

N   Food Glorious Food 
R   On Safari 
Y1  Paws, Claws and 
     Whiskers 
Y2  At Home and Further 
     Away 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

After Christmas we will be starting our Monday 
Extra Curricular Clubs. Spring term clubs will be 
for children in Y1. Details will go out after the 
holidays. 
 

Attendance 
 

Attendance reports have been sent home. 
Well done to our 97+% attendance winners 
who received their badges and 
certificates in a special assembly. For any 
child who didn’t receive an award, don’t 
worry as in January all children can start 
afresh and work towards achieving 100% 
for the spring term. It would be nice if 
the children could wear their badges when 
we return after the holidays. 

 


